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Dear Sir,

I'm writing to express my support for amending the current tree clearing laws.  We've
 already cut down most of the forests in Australia, causing the complete degradation of
 large tracts of land and the extinction of many animals. When is enough enough?

With climate change taking effect NOW,  surely there should be a moratorium on ANY
 further landclearing. It's insane to think we can just continue doing what we've always
 done and not suffer any consequences. It's already happening and will only get worse -
 coral bleaching,  extreme weather events - we all know and yet do not change our
 destructive ways.

I trust you will act responsibly and put a stop to the shocking clearing we have seen in the
 past few years. 

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Sharon Northage

Manunda
QLD  4870
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